
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
18th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
RE: STAFFING CHANGE IN YEAR SIX 
 
I am writing to let you know that Jenny Gorman has accepted a short-term Assistant 

Principal secondment to St Mary’s Catholic Primary School in Kalgoorlie for Terms 3 & 4 of 

this year. We wish her all the best and look forward to seeing her return to her Assistant 

Principal role at St Joseph’s Waroona in February 2021. 

 

As Mrs Gorman currently shares the teaching role with Mrs Fuller, this change impacts our 

Year Six students directly. We are fortunate that Mrs Fuller has enthusiastically agreed to 

increase her teaching role to full-time and will lead our Year 6 students for the remainder of 

the year. Mrs Fuller will be able to provide continuity and enjoyment in their graduation 

year, with many exciting events planned for the remainder of the year. 

 

We have discussed this change with the students in Year 6 this morning. The whole parent 

community will be informed in this week’s newsletter. 

 

If you have any queries about this change, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

michael.odwyer@cewa.edu.au 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Michael O’Dwyer 
Principal 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
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